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Discover what we have to offer your child:
� High standard of quality of teaching

� Wide range of after school extra-curricular
activities

� Fantastic staff who work with each child’s
individual needs

� Specialist teachers for Music, Digital
Technology and Art

� Brand new bespoke playground equipment

� State of the art facilities including purpose
built dance studio and sports and drama
halls

Visit us to
find out more!
If you’re interested to see what
our fantastic school has to
offer your child, please contact
us to arrange a visit:
Phone: 020 7704 3900
Email:
admin@newnorthacademy.com

Apply now for a place for your child



I am passionate about learning, the talents of young children and
believe that everyone ‘can’ with the right support, encouragement
and inspiration achieve beyond their wildest expectations!

I very much believe in promoting a strong family atmosphere,
where children feel safe and happy, sharing positive relationships
with the adults and peers they work and learn alongside. Ensuring
children achieve highly academically is the core purpose of our
school, but we ensure that this success is based on a solid
grounding of good, honest values.

We are living in a rapidly changing world and I am determined
that the children from The New North Academy enter it as young
people who are confident, enquiring and well-rounded; ready to
make a difference to the world around them.

I would urge new and interested families to come and meet us
and see just how we can work with you and your family.

Nicola Percy - Headteacher

Welcome from the Headteacher

Address      Contact Info
32 Popham Road    Phone: 020 7704 3900
London       Email: admin@newnorthacademy.com
N1 8SJ       www.newnorthacademy.com

A View from a parent
Yassine is a dad to two
beautiful girls who attend
New North Academy.

He says: “We believe New
North is thriving in its
academy status.

“We are delighted with the
progress our children are
making academically and
in terms of developing
comprehensive values
important for their future.”

Parent
Information

events
Friday December 9th at

9.30am

Friday January 6th at 9.30am

No need to book - just turn
up!


